
This email from The Glendale WI City Administrator indicates a 

$800,000.00 negative impact on one single aspect of the 

upstream remediation if the Estabrook Dam were permanently 

drawn down. 
 

-------- Original Message --------  

Subject:  RE: FW: Estabrook Park Letter 

Date:  Wed, 1 Apr 2009 09:54:49 -0500 

From:  Maslowski, Richard <R.Maslowski@glendale-wi.org> 

To:  Glen Goebel <ggoebel1@wi.rr.com> 

 

Glen ... Based on the information we have in City Hall, there are 46 

storm sewer outfalls which drain into the Milwaukee River, from the 

Estabrook Dam , north to Good Hope Road.  Of the 46, the City of 

Glendale either owns or has partial responsibility for 21 of the 

outfalls. Depending on the actual impact of the drawdown, the costs to 

repair or adjust would vary depending on the condition of each outfall. 

The number of outfalls south of Bender Road, is 39, of which the City 

has responsibility for 17.  Glendale engineers have estimated it may 

cost Glendale $800,000 to repair or adjust it's outfalls. 

 

The estimated number of acres from the dam north to Bender Road is 124, 

depending on how it's measured. 

 

Hopefully this answers your questions. 

 

Dick 

 

 

 

 

 


